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UPDATE: District 4 Citizen Forum Venue/Time Adjusted 

 
New Braunfels, Texas — Councilmember Matthew E. Hoyt, New Braunfels City Council District 4 

representative, will host a citizen forum on Wednesday, February 27th, from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m., at Oak Creek 

Elementary School, located at 3060 Goodwin Lane in New Braunfels. 

 The forum will include a presentation by City Manager Robert Camareno on the 2019 Bond Program 

projects that will be presented to voters at the Special Election on May 4th, 2019. 

 "I am excited to have an opportunity to visit with my fellow citizens from District 4 to discuss the 

upcoming bond election, any thoughts or concerns they have with the city, or any suggestions on how I can better 

serve them,” Councilmember Hoyt said. 
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